REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS


NOTICE is hereby given that the City of Hattiesburg, Mississippi will receive Request for Qualifications until 10:00 A.M., Thursday, April 18, 2024, in the City Clerk’s Office in the City Hall for the following: 
The City of Hattiesburg is seeking qualifications from licensed plumbers/contractors who are interested in performing sewer service line replacement work for the Clean Start Sewer Program.


The above shall be delivered as per detailed specifications on file in the Office of the Clerk, P.O. Box 1898, 200 Forrest Street, Hattiesburg, Mississippi, 39403-1898, (601) 545-4550, which may be obtained upon request by email: keaton@hattiesburgms.com.

Each PROPOSAL must be received in a sealed envelope which is marked in the lower left-hand corner with the words “CLEAN START SEWER PROGRAM RFQ”.

.

PUBLISHED by Order of the Council on this, the 5th day of March 2024.


CITY OF HATTIESBURG, MISSISSIPPI


BY:    Kermas Eaton
           CITY CLERK


(SEAL)





